From:

Erik Hawkins
Turcott, Mike (UTC)

To: Subject:

MVP Moving Fine request to be reinstated at the 3100.00 level

Date:

Friday, June 30, 2017 10:05:09 AM

Hello,

Thank you for taking my call earlier today. Here are the circumstances regarding MVP Moving and Storage situation.

We received a fine for the amount of 6100.00 and had it mitigated down to 3100.00 with 3000 suspended for up to 2 Years based on us meeting the requirements set by the judge.

We missed the payment deadline and I had attempted to call the financial services line to set up payment plans, and or see what options we did have. I left messages and called weekly up to today, 6/30/17. I finally had a person answer. Kiearra got my info and transferred me to you. Again I thank you for your time.

We are a smaller company and we were waiting on numerous invoices to be paid to meet the debt, and the timing did not come together correctly. We were able to make a payment of 3000.00 that posted last week. I am hoping that you are able to extend a break in our favor in either letting us pay the original suspended amount of 3100.00 or work out some type of payment plan of 300.00 over the next 10 mos. We would be able to make payment on the 15th of each month starting in July.

I appreciate your time.

Thank you!

Kind Regards,

Erik Hawkins 425.505.3144 MVP Moving

